AFE-ADB AUSTRALIAN CHAPTER
ANNUAL REUNION
28 – 31 OCTOBER, 2012
at the
Point Lonsdale Guest House, Point Lonsdale, Victoria

This year the reunion will be held on Sunday, Monday and Tuesday 28, 29 and 30 of October 2012, departing on the morning of Wednesday 31 October. 

We will be staying at the Point Lonsdale Guest House in Point Lonsdale. Point Lonsdale is situated on a rocky outcrop at the south-eastern end of the Bellarine Peninsula, on one side of The Rip, where the calm waters of Port Phillip Bay meet the choppy seas of Bass Strait. (See Point Lonsdale Web site at www.pointlonsdaleguesthouse.com.au/). Point Lonsdale is about 10km past Geelong and a few kilometres from historic Queenscliffe. Driving from Melbourne would take about 1.5 hours. The Avalon airport is about 30 mins away.

The programme is taking shape and is outlined below. 

Sunday 28 October
Afternoon:
2.00 onwards arrival and check-in
Welcome drinks.
Barbecue Dinner 

Monday 29 October
Bus Tour along the Great Ocean Road to Lorne. Time to wander around Lorne and have lunch that will either be pre-booked for the group or simply left to your own choice. Then return to Point Lonsdale.
In the evening dinner at a local Restaurant. 

Tuesday 30 October
Morning
Chapter AGM
Free time for people not attending the meeting. Possibly Bridge if enough interest.

Lunch at Point Lonsdale Golf Course

Afternoon
Golf for the golfers
Walking tour of Queenscliffe for Non-golfers

Evening 
Chapter Annual Dinner at the Guest House

Wednesday 13 October, 2011.
10:30 am Checkout and farewells

Costs, some of which are provisional, are on the next page.
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